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Fiscal Detail and Notes
This bill makes changes to State law requiring employers notify the State of the hiring, rehiring or return to work of an 
employee, in order to conform with federal requirements. Failure to make these changes could result in the 
Department of Health and Human Services being out of compliance with its child support plan and could threaten the 
receipt of federal funds.  Passage of this bill will avoid the loss of federal funds.
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An Act To Amend the Requirements for the Reporting of New Hires 
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Committee: Health and Human Services

Fiscal Note

Avoids loss of federal funds
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